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From: ONR Land Use Planning < >
Sent: 31 July 2024 15:46
To: Development Control
Subject: ONR Land Use Planning - Application 4/24/2241/0F1
Attachments: image001.jpg; 4-24-2241-0F1-180724-14114166.doc

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

The proposed development does not present a significant external hazard to the safety of the 
nuclear site. 
  
Therefore, ONR does not advise against this development. 

Kind regards, 

  
Land Use Planning 
Office for Nuclear Regulation 

 
  
----Original Message---- 
From: Oliver Hoban <  >  
To: onr-land.use-planning@onr.gov.uk;  
Cc:   
Sent: 18/07/2024 14:15  
Subject: 4/24/2241/0F1 - MID TARN/TARN HEAD FARM, SEASCALE TO SELLAFIELD ROAD, SELLAFIELD  
 
  
 
  
Please find attached a consultation letter relating to the above planning application. 
  
The submitted plans and documents can be viewed on the Councils web site using the following 
link: 
https://www.copeland.gov.uk/planning/application-search 
  
Comments should be sent to the following e mail address within the next 28 days: 

 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Oli Hoban 
Digital Support Officer | Development Management 
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Thriving Place and Investment | Cumberland Council 
The Market Hall | Market Place | Whitehaven | CA28 7JG 
T.  
cumberland.gov.uk 
  
 

  
This email is confidential and is for the attention of the addressee only. Cumberland Council accept no 
responsibility for information, errors or omissions contained in it. We make every effort to keep our 
network free from viruses. You should independently check this e-mail and any attachments for viruses, as 
we can take no responsibility for any computer viruses that might be transferred by way of this e-mail. This 
email has come from an external sender outside of ONR. Do you know this sender? Were you expecting 
this email? Take care when opening email from unknown senders. This email has been scanned for viruses 
and malicious content, but no filtering system is 100% effective however and there is no guarantee of 
safety or validity. Always exercise caution when opening email, clicking on links, and opening attachments. 
   
  
This email has been scanned for viruses and malicious content, but no filtering system is 100% 
effective and this is no guarantee of safety or validity.  


